
 

 

29th April 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
  
Re: Year 10 Taster Visit to Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College on 23rd June 2025 & 
Darlington College on 1st July 2025 (REF: 0114-24GSM) 
  
This term, as part of their careers programme, Year 10 pupils will be given the opportunity 
to visit QE Sixth Form College and Darlington College. During the visits, pupils will be able 
to take part in taster lessons to find out more about the colleges and the courses they 
offer.  
 
Prior to each event, pupils will be given time to select the tasters they would like to take 
part in. 
 

• QE Sixth Form College – 23rd June 2025 Experience Day 
 

• Darlington College – 1st July 2025 
 
We encourage pupils to take part in both visits so they can compare the courses and 
facilities on offer.  
 
You will receive further communication nearer the time with more information and a link to 
our online consent form. If you have any questions or would like information on the tasters 
available at each college, please contact the Careers team on: 
 
Careers Advisor - gillsmith@longfield.nalp.org.uk  
Assistant Headteacher - jtattersall@longfield.nalp.org.uk  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

    
Mr J Tattersall 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 

 
Mrs Gill Smith  

Careers Adviser 
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